The Nuzieus, Ing,

AlTn: David Coffey
President

761 Emory Yalley Road

P, 0. Box 256]

Oek Ridge, TN 37830-2561

Gentlemen:
This refers to your letter dated September 28, 1989, detailing the
purchase of 100 percent of the stock of The Nucleus, Inc. by The Oxford
)y Plc, @ United Kingdom company., Based upon the information
your le 1ich indicates that no changes in the licensed operation will

occur as a result of the purchase, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has no
fon t

-

0 the purchase, We have also determined that an amendment to your © |

3\

ricense 1s not necessary. A copy of your letter will be filed in your license
.

If you have questions, you should contact Bruce Carrico at (301)

Sincerely,

Original Signed Ryt

John E. Glenn, Chief

Medical, Academic, and Commercial
Use Safety Branch

Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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